BPS/EC/2024-'25/55
12 September 2024

Birla Public School, Doha - Qatar
Circular

Dear Parent,
Sub: Change in School Timing (contd)
Following our previous circular regarding the implementation of shift operations at our Abu

Hamour Campus, we have received numerous requests from parents to reconsider the shift
system, along with several alternative suggestions.

After carefully reviewing these proposals, there is one option, supported by vast majority of
parents and submitted through the Indian Embassy of Qatar, that appears to be a viable
solution without disrupting the regular schooling of students. This majority has proposed a
hybrid model, in which classes for up to two grades would be conducted online one day per
week, while the remaining classes would continue on campus. All students will be in school
for all days except one. Online classes will be conducted only one day per week. The finer
details are being worked out by our academic and operations team.

We are in the process of submitting this proposal to the Ministry of Education and will
implement it upon receiving approval from the MoEHE.

Please note that the school and its transportation will be running as normal irrespective of
some students attending their classes online, the associated costs will remain. Therefore, the
school will not be able to reduce the various fees that are already being collected.
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Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



